

Tom Barrett Mayor

Antonio M. Pérez Secretary-Executive Director

Alderman Willie L. Hines, Jr. Chair, Board of Commissioners

March 7, 2011

Steve Mahan Director Community Development Grants Administration 200 East Wells Street, Room 606 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Mahan:

We sincerely appreciate your consideration of the transfer of \$350,000 of HOME funds that were originally allocated to the United Community Center for the construction of Olga Village. Olga Village includes 37 units of public housing that were constructed in collaboration with the Housing Authority. Unfortunately, Olga Village could not use these HOME funds because of HUD requirements associated with the public housing units. We would like to use these HOME funds to support the construction of our single family homes.

If there is any additional information that would be helpful to you, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Antonio M. Pérez

Secretary-Executive Director

AMP/msb File/HOME Funds Olga Village

and the second

